From: Nigel Grieve

Sent: 15 January 2022 15:24

To: Planning

Subject: Permission to undertake tree thinning.

Permission to undertake Ash tree thinning (picture to the left) and Cherry tree overhanging branch (picture to the right) work in a Camden conservation area

Dear Camden tree team, I live at 56 Camden Square (Conservation Area) and wish to undertake canopy thinning & removal of dead branches from two 60 foot Ash trees at the bottom of my garden. It is 12 years since I last received permission to undertake work to both trees. I'd also like to cut overhanging branches from my neighbours mature (40 foot) Cherry tree. They now stretch to over 50% of my garden width. Please see pictures:

Regards

Nigel Grieve